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KANNUR-K%UNIVERSITY
(Abstract)

Kannur University - Ph.D. Programme - Extension of time upto 30.06.2022 for submission of final
thesis by the Research Scholars in the backdrop of Covid -19 pandemic - Granted - Orders issued.

Research Directorate
RD/SO RD-C/1245/2020 Kannur,Dated: 03.01.2022

Read:-1. U.O.’s of even No. dated 08.06.2020, 17.06.2020, 15.07.2020 and 03.01.2021
2. U.O.'s of even no and (I) dated 09.04.2021
3. Public notice F.No.1-10/2020 (CPP-II), dated 01.12.2021 from the Secretary, UGC.
4. Resolution of the Syndicate on item no. 2021.820 in its meeting held on
14.12.2021.
5. U.O. no. RD C1/1908/Gen/2019 dated 01.07.2019.

ORDER

1. University orders were issued vide paper read (1) granting extension of time to Ph.D.
scholars for submission of final thesis in the wake of Covid -19 pandemic and the benefit
was extended upto 31.12.2021 vide paper read (2) in the light of UGC"s Public notice
dated 03.01.2021. Extension of time upto 31.12.2021 was also granted to all Ph.D.
Scholars to continue research and to submit final thesis with the existing research
supervisors, who retired from service in view of Covid-19 disruptions.

2. As per the Public Notice read (3) above, UGC has intimated that in continuation of
UGC public notice dated 16th March 2021 regarding extension of date for submission of
thesis for terminal M.Phil / Ph.D. Students, and keeping in view the larger interest of
research scholars, a further extension of six months beyond 31.12.2021, i.e. ftill
30.06.2022, for the submission thesis by M.Phil. / Ph.D. students may be granted by the
Universities. It is also notified that the extension for submission of M.Phil. / Ph.D. thesis
till, June 2022 shall be applicable to all such students whose due date of submission
of M.Phil. / Ph.D. thesis is on or before 30.06.2022. Extension of six months may also be
granted for submitting evidence of publication and presentation in two conferences.
However, tenure of fellowship will remain up to five years only.

3. Syndicate of the University in its meeting held on 14.12.2021, resolved vide paper
read (4) to grant extension to all research scholars for submitting Ph.D. Final thesis upto
30 June 2022 under the existing guideship due to Covid-19 pandemic’". The resolution
of the Syndicate has been implemented as per the powers vested vide paper read (5).

4. Considering the matter, sanction has been accorded by the Vice Chancellor to

1. Grant a further extension of six months beyond 31.12.2021 ie till 30.06.2022 for
the submission of final thesis by Ph.D. scholars, whose date of submission of Ph.D.
thesis is on or before 30.06.2022, with the conditions as allowed in the UGC public
notice read as (3) above.

2. Grant extension of time upto 30.06.2022 to all Ph.D. Scholars to continue
research and to submit their final thesis with the existing research supervisors, who
retired from service, in view of Covid-19 pandemic
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5. Research scholars coming under the purview of this order need not submit individual
requests for extension and such requests will not be entertained.

6. UO sread (1) & (2) above stands modified to this extent.

7. Orders are issued accordingly.

Sol/—
Dr. Anil R
DIRECTOR (Research Directorate)
To: The Heads of all Research Centres (To bring the matter to the notice of Research
Supervisors/Students)

Copy To: PSto VC/ PAto PVC / Registrar / FO / CE
Director, IT Cell - for posting on the University website
AR - RD/RD - A/ RD - B Sections
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